

Chino Valley Historical Society PO Box 4154 Chino Valley, AZ 86323 928-636-1622 cvhistoricalsociety@gmail.com www.cvazhs.org

January 2023

Drake Cement,

We are always pleased when you renew your membership as it shows your continued support for the Chino Valley Historical Society.

We continue to improve our new museum area. Our amazing volunteers, beside keeping up with the horrendous demands of the yard work caused by our summer rains, have been getting the barns repaired and painted. We plan on opening the museum to the public this spring. Thanks to our donors and very wonderful volunteers!

We look forward to once again sharing our mutual interest in Chino Valley history through meetings and field trips.

You have supported the Chino Valley Historical Society in the past and we appreciate that very much.

We look forward to enjoying our new museum space and gatherings in 2023!

Kay Lauster

Kong Sunste